
 
 
From: Routh, Charles <charles.routh@naturalengland.org.uk> 
Sent: 05 April 2019 13:19
To: Dean Alford <DEAN.ALFORD@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: FAO Charles Rother (Response requested by 05/04) Examining Authority's Further
Written Questions - A303 Sparkford to Ilchester Dualling Project (Planning Inspectorate)
TR010036 NE ref: 277695
 
Dear Sir/Madam, with reference to the Examining Authority’s Further Written
Questions:
 
2.3.1 – The SoCG has been updated and this matter has been addressed.
 
2.3.1 – The SoCG has been updated and this matter has been addressed.
 
2.3.4 – Natural England has made comments re the methodology used.  The
applicant has responded.  Natural England has not considered this matter
further.  The SoCG has been updated to this effect.
 
Please note, the issues table in the SoCG has a column titled “Status”. 
Where the cells have “Agreed” in them, this should be read as “Natural
England has no matters we wish to take issue with”.
 
Please can you update your database and direct any correspondence to
Natural England via consultations@naturalengland.org.uk, so as to ensure
correspondence is logged and directed appropriately .
 
Many thanks.
 
Charles Routh 
Team leader – Wiltshire Conservation Team,
Somerset, Avon and Wiltshire Area Team, Natural England. 

 

From: Dean Alford [mailto:DEAN.ALFORD@planninginspectorate.gov.uk] 
Sent: 22 March 2019 17:17
To: Routh, Charles <charles.routh@naturalengland.org.uk>
Cc: A303 Sparkford to Ilchester <A303SparkfordtoIlchester@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: TR010036 - A303 Sparkford to Ilchester Dualling Project - Examining Authority's Further
Written Questions
 
Dear Sirs
 
With reference to the above mentioned project, please find attached the
Examining Authority’s Further Written Questions which have been published
today on the project page of the National Infrastructure website.
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Please note that several questions are directed to Natural England in
particular question 2.3.2 regarding HRA. As stated in the document, the
deadline for responses
is 5 April 2019.
 
If you feel you are unable to respond by the deadline, please let us know
ASAP.
 
Kind regards
 
Dean Alford
Case Officer
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1
6PN
Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National
Infrastructure Planning)
Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The
Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate.
 
This email and any attachments is intended for the named recipient only. If you have received it
in error you have no authority to use, disclose, store or copy any of its contents and you should
destroy it and inform the sender. Whilst this email and associated attachments will have been
checked for known viruses whilst within the Natural England systems, we can accept no
responsibility once it has left our systems. Communications on Natural England systems may be
monitored and/or recorded to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful
purposes.
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